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From: Dietz, Denis 
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2008 8:26 AM 
To: Lewis, Sharon; Bollinger, Steve 
Cc: Swenson, Kristian; Warren, Dennis 
Subject: FW: Plans for Old 441 & Lakeshore Dr & Heim/11th St 
These proposed signals are within the City Limits of Mount Dora. Charles Revell is in charge of their electrical department which 
includes maintaining traffic signal within the city. He requested and received plans for this project. 
Thanks
Denis
 

From: Revell, Charles [mailto:revellc@ci.mount-dora.fl.us]  
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2008 3:52 PM 
To: Dietz, Denis 
Cc: Revell, Charles 
Subject: RE: Plans for Old 441 & Lakeshore Dr & Heim/11th St
 
Denis,
 
Per our later discussion, we are fine with specifying the Naztec controller assembly rather than Peek.  I will check on the 
illuminated signs.
 
Charles
 

From: Dietz, Denis [mailto:DDietz@lakecountyfl.gov]  
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2008 12:07 PM 
To: Revell, Charles 
Subject: RE: Plans for Old 441 & Lakeshore Dr & Heim/11th St

We will reflect your preference in our comments. Would you be installing City Logos on the overhead internally illuminated signs 
for the City Streets involved? We will install County Logos for the County Streets.
 
Thanks,
Denis
 

From: Revell, Charles [mailto:revellc@ci.mount-dora.fl.us]  
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2008 12:04 PM 
To: Dietz, Denis 
Subject: RE: Plans for Old 441 & Lakeshore Dr & Heim/11th St
 
Denis,
 
Let's talk about our comments.  Since the City would be maintaining these intersections with our staff, I would prefer that Peek 
controllers be specified, to maintain consistency with our other 9 intersections.
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Thanks,
Charles
 

From: Dietz, Denis [mailto:DDietz@lakecountyfl.gov]  
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2008 10:59 AM 
To: Revell, Charles 
Subject: Plans for Old 441 & Lakeshore Dr & Heim/11th St

This looks like a County Project. Our comments for the Signal plans would be to specify a Naztec controller assembly among 
other things. I will make sure that you are copied on the County Comments. Sharon Lewis will be sending them out. 
 
Thanks,
Denis
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